COOKIE DAY - MAY I4th

ular monthly meeting for the Local n to Guides and Brownies was held in the Community Church basement ladies present.

n, Mrs. C. Cvitkovich opened the the the Guide Prayer. Minutes of the ng were read.

Jones has become cadet leader and

cadets registered.

for future training sessions and in the district were discussed. The nual "Cookie Day" plans were finalized take place on Wednesday, May I4th 6 p.m. These cookies will be 75¢ and anyone wishing to purchase a care se phone in advance to Mrs. R. McBride Moore.

decided to purchase two sponsorships
In Province" trip in support of
on the Move" as we have two girls

m Terrace Bay.

es and Guides will be selling Motherowers made by residents of Birchwood on Friday, May 9th. All proceeds o the Hospital Building Fund. ides will deliver "Flowers of Hope"

LOYNENT AVAILABLE

ce Bay Recreation Committee will itten applications for the following up to and including May 16th:

IMMER PROGRAMME DEVELOPER

employment for this position will be 26th through to August 29th. Rate II be \$150.00 per week. Preference given to students who are presently in a Recreation diploma or degree

of application should include present all status as well as any past ex-Submit your letters of application allowing address:

Terrace Bay Recreation Committee, Box 460, Terrace Bay, Ontario.

tion made possible through a grant Sports and Recreation Bureau of the al government. seeds for the Association for the Mentally Retarded.

Hostesses for the next meeting, May 26th will be Mary Aylward and Shirley Caron.

THOSE COOTS, THEY'RE AT IT AGAIN

This time the two original "Old Coots",

Denny Neylon and Russ Macadam, joined by a

third, Alec Furyk, fresh from a Florida vaca
tion, decided to wage war on litter, get their
daily dozen, and contribute once again to the

McCausland Hospital Building Fund.

They realized \$63.00 from the sale of beer bottles collected hither and yon.

These gentlemen abound with enthusiasm, and Denny, eldest of the group, only wishes he could come up with some more good ideas.

Ideas that combine fresh air, exercise and money for our new hospital.

Ideas anyone?

- By Rena McAdam.

The following relatives from Thunder Bay visited Mrs. Eleanor O'Connor this week - Mrs. Ann Maggison, Mrs. Margaret Bone, Mr. and Mrs. Ray Gerow and Mr. and Mrs. Jim Currie.

RESIDENTS - SCHREIBER

TERRACE BAY, ROSSPORT

The Thunder Bay T.B. & R.D. Association will be sponsoring a Work Shop for Asthmatic Children and their parents in the

LAKE SUPERIOR PUBLIC SCHOOL LIBRARY - SCHREIBER CAMPUS

MONDAY, MAY 12/75

HOURS: 10-12 MORNINGS

1-3 AFTERNOONS

This will include a film presentation - Instruction in relax breathing (technique) Discussion of home care management of patient with respiratory diseases.

Further information contact:

Mrs. G. Davis - 824-2247

Thunder Bay T.B. & R.D. Assoc. 623-5208